WIPO representatives
visit APO Secretariat

Representatives from the World Intellectual Property Organization
(WIPO), based in Geneva, visited the APO Secretariat on Monday, 25
April, and made a courtesy call on Secretary-General Takenaka. WIPO
staff Gurigbal Singh Jaiya, Director SMEs Division, Mansur Raza, Deputy
Director, and Masashi Nemoto, Program Officer, both from the Economic
Development Bureau for Asia and the Pacific, also made a presentation on
intellectual property and the work of WIPO to Secretariat staff and held
meetings with departmental Directors to discuss possible avenues for coop-
eration in the activities of the two organizations.

Jaiya making his presentation
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